CanadaGAP members elect new Board of Directors

At the first Annual General Meeting of members, CanadaGAP program participants elected a new Board of Directors. The AGM was held by webinar and teleconference on February 10, 2014.

We're pleased to congratulate and welcome the following individuals to the CanadaGAP Board:

- Jack Bates, Tecarte Farms
- Hugh Bowman, Misionero Vegetables
- Avia Eek, Eek Farms
- Keith Kuhl, Peak of the Market
- Stephanie Lariviere, Erie James Ltd.
- Paul Leblanc, Apple Growers of New Brunswick
- Cathy McKay, Nature's Bounty
- Dean Thomson, Thomson Orchards

"We appreciate the confidence shown in us by members," stated Jack Bates, current chair of the CanAgPlus Board. "We look forward to the continued growth and success of the CanadaGAP Program."

Board members will serve a two-year term from 2014-2016. Biographies of the new directors are available at: http://www.canadagap.ca/about-us/governance/

Please direct any questions to info@canadagap.ca